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IMPORTANT: Summerland Cart Delivery is Delayed 

The manufacturer of the garbage, recycling, and yard & garden waste collection carts for 
the Curbside Collection Program had a mechanical breakdown during production. The 
manufacturer has indicated that delivery will be delayed until the middle of July 2018.   

Garbage, recycling and yard & garden waste will continue to be collected as usual until 
your carts arrive. 

You may begin to use the carts as soon as they arrive, with no change in the current 
curbside collection cost. The District of Summerland will begin invoicing for the new 
Curbside Collection service August 1, 2018. 

PLEASE NOTE: Both the last week of June (June 26 to 29) and the first week of July 
(July 3 to 9) will be yard & garden waste collection, with alternating bi-weekly recycling 
and yard & garden waste collection to follow (see calendar below). Your collection day of 
the week will not change.  
 

 

A copy of the new collection calendar (July 2018 to June 2019) will accompany the carts 
during delivery.   

Updates will be posted at:  
https://www.wasteconnectionscanada.com/penticton/announcements 

We apologize for any inconvenience or confusion this may cause and thank you for your 
understanding. 

Any questions can be directed to Waste Connections of Canada at 250.490.3888. 


